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Bradley Gasawski

From: Jane Fish <jfish1994@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 10:33 PM
To: Bradley Gasawski
Subject: Questions on File #SE-24-00012

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kiƫtas County network. Do not click links, open aƩachments, fulfill 
requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe. 
 
 
 
 
Hello Mr. Gasawski, 
 
We live at 6590 Umptanum Rd.  Just last week we received noƟce of the applicaƟon that Mr. Greear has for work on his 
recently acquired property that is adjacent to our property.  From looking at the correspondence  that we can view, it 
looks like a lot of gravel/rock will be excavated from part of his property.  We use the road above this work area to get to 
our home.  How do we find out if that mining will affect the integrity of that road?  What is the proposal of the amount 
of trucks, dust and noise that will affect us?  If there is construcƟon of a home, will they widen the road before that 
begins?  How does that affect us going up and down the road to our home? 
 
If you are not the person to contact about this, can you direct me to the right person? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jane Fish 


